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Dear Colleague

YOUN SUPEIVISEE .ottt ettt ee et eieeieeinennannns has applied for membership of the Institute of
Counselling Psychology. As part of the application process the Counselling Institute requires a brief
report from you as the applicant’s supervisor. Please note that this report should include the dates and
length of time of the supervisory relationship. The purpose of your report is so that the Institute can
determine whether there is regular supervision, and that there has been whilst in practice. Similarly we

want to ensure that the applicant is carrying out safe and competent practice in the field.

The report we hope you will find not too onerous but at the same time gives us the information needed
to make a decision about the applicant meeting membership criteria. Accordingly we would appreciate
if you would complete the attached report and place it in a sealed envelope marked Private and
Confidential to the Institute of Counselling Psychology. This should normally be given to the applicant
for inclusion with the application material. If there is some reason for you to send the information directly
to the Institute or wish to discuss some aspect of the application please contact the Executive Director,

NZPsS at Executivedirector@psychology.org.nz or PO Box 4092, Wellington 6140.

Thank you

Yours sincerely

Membership Secretary
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